City of Niagara Falls, New York

PO. Box 69, Niagara Falls, NY 14302-0062

OFFICES OF PLANNING & ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

December 12, 2019

Re: DECEMBER 18, 2019 PLANNING BOARD MEETING

The Planning Board Meeting scheduled for DECEMBER 18 2019 is hereby
cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is tentatively set for January 8" 2020.
Once Council releases thier 2020 meeting dates this date will either be

confirmed or changed.

If you have any questions, please call the Planning Office at (716) 286-4470.




